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Investigative Activity:Investigative Activity: Police Recorded Calls Review

Involves:Involves: Akron Police Department (O)

Date of Activity:Date of Activity: 10/23/2024

Activity Location:Activity Location: BCI Richfield Office - 4055 Highlander Parkway, Richfield, OH
44286

Author:Author: SA John P. Tingley, #154

Narrative:Narrative:

On Wednesday, October 23, 2024, at approximately 1030 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal
Investigation (BCI) Special Agent John Tingley (SA Tingley) reviewed the 911 Call audio
recording related to the officer involved critical incident which occurred on August 17, 2024,
in the area of 2215 East Avenue, Akron, Summit County, Ohio.

The following is a synopsis of the audio recording and is not a word for word translation of
the conversation between the caller and the 911 operator. For further details, please review
the audio recording in its entirety.

The audio recording was 0:01:31 in length. However, there is no time stamp on the audio
recording.

The male caller stated that at the gas station on East Avenue in Akron, he observed a U-Haul
truck recklessly exit the parking lot of the gas station with an Akron Police Officer holding on
to the front door of the U-Haul. The caller also stated that he heard gunshots. However, the
caller was unable to give a description of the subject driving the U-Haul.

When asked by the 911 operator for his name, the caller replied "Mo".

Attachments:Attachments:

Attachment # 01: 2024-2465 911 CALL
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No references.
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